
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

News let ter  5 /13/24  
 
 

CALENDAR	

	
 
May 15 Reno’s Reptiles Third Grade 
May 17 Fifth Grade Awards Ceremony- 
Parents Invited 
5th Grade Banquet (For Students Only) 
May 21- Former Scenic Heights Graduating  
High School Seniors- Grad Walk 9:30 
May 22- Last day for students- Early 
Release Day/ Report Cards Posted 

  
 
 
 
 
	

 

RegiVWeU fRU KiQdeUgaUWeQ

RegiVWUaWiRn beginV ASUil 1, 2024

ChildUen ZhR aUe 5 \eaUV Rld Rn RU befRUe SeSWembeU 1,
2024 aUe eligible WR VWaUW KindeUgaUWen in AUGUST.

CRPSleWe Whe FRcXV RegiVWUaWiRQ aSSlicaWiRQ, lRcaWed RQ Whe VchRRl diVWUicW
ZebViWe hWWSV://ZZZ.eVcaPbiaVchRRlV.RUg/Page/5413

Take Whe fRllRZiQg dRcXPeQWaWiRQ WR Whe VchRRl. RegiVWUaWiRQ iV QRW cRPSleWe
XQWil all dRcXPeQWV haYe beeQ aSSURYed aQd fRUPV haYe beeQ VigQed.

R BiUWh CeUWificaWe
R PURRf Rf ReVideQce (UWiliW\ bill RU leaVe)
R IPPXQi]aWiRQ RecRUd
R Ph\Vical (RU aSSRiQWPeQW caUd fRU XScRPiQg Sh\Vical)

FRU PRUe iQfRUPaWiRQ, SleaVe cRQWacW \RXU UeVideQWial VchRRl RU Whe
Office Rf EQURllPeQW SeUYiceV.

EVcambiaVchRRlV.RUg
850-469-5580

Pr inc ipa l  –  She l ly  Cox  
Ass i s tant  Pr inc ipa l  –  Kr i s t in  Arno ld  
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Coach’s Corner  
With end-of-year parties and events come lots of 
unhealthy foods like cupcakes and pizza. And while 
it’s good to celebrate and enjoy, try not to let your 
child have too much junk food. Healthy and regular 
meals will help your child stay fueled for those final 
tests. Avoid skipping breakfast, and keep healthy 
snacks on hand. 
 

     
  
 
   
 

 

  Congratulations to our Artists for Being 
Recognized for their entry to the Greater Gulf 
Coast Arts Festival, All About Me Contest 

  
Luciano won the top prize- Chairman’s Choice Award 
and $100- His Artwork will be used for advertisement 
for GGAF next year! $100 will also be donated to 
Scenic Heights’ Art Program 
 

  
Maria was recognized with Honorable Mention 

We are proud of our S.H.E. Artists and Art Program 
Thank you Ms. Henderson and Mrs. Odom 

 

 

 
May 22 is the last day for students and  

it is an EARLY RELEASE Day!  
Dismissal begins at 11:30. 
 Please plan accordingly! 



 

 

  
 
	 	
 
 
 
 
                                             

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

  

 

     
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Business Partners that give back to our students by 
supporting our Students of the Month, Honor Roll 

Awards, Teacher Appreciation, Etc.  
We appreciate your support!  

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Inclement/Severe Weather 

For the safety and concern for our students, faculty, and staff, we 
will utilize a safer procedure during inclement/severe weather. 

When inclement/severe weather occurs during dismissal, such as 
lightning or dangerous downpours, all walkers and car riders will 

be taken to the cafeteria. If your child is normally a walker, 
he/she will be brought to the cafeteria to wait for pick up in the 

car rider line. Walkers and Car riders will be called from the 
cafeteria to be released in the car line. We will form one single 

car line during inclement weather. Please have your official car 
tag displayed in the passenger side front window. All parents 
of walkers/car riders must have an official car tag or you will be 
asked to park and come in to show your ID. You may obtain an 

official car rider sign from the front office if you need one. 
Thank you for your patience. 

 
 

Guidance Corner 
Congratulations, Bucket Fillers of the Month! 

Kamyra Lewis and Harper Browning 

 

 

 


